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Easter, Margaret A.

From: LACOMBE Financial [lacombe.financial@cox.net]
Sent:  Monday, April 30, 2007 6:12 PM

To: Sergeant, Brian L.
Cc: Benton, Mark S.; Johnston, William D.; Easter, Margaret A.
Subject: Re: letter of resignation #070422
09/10/07
To Whom It May Concern:

I hereby resign my position, effective immediately, as Trustee for the Board of the Consolidated Police
Officers' and Firefighters' Retirement Plan. I have enjoyed my short time on the board and my

interactions with the other trustees and staff, but using my time and mental energy more strategically has
lately become a much higher priority for me.

Edward La Combe
Gainesville, FL

on 29 March 2007, Sergeant, Brian L. wrote:
Good Morning Ted,

| hope you are doing well. | was told this morning that we could not advertise the opening on the
Consolidated Board of Trustees until we had a resignation letter from you.

I relayed all of our conversations and/or emails over the last couple of months so there was certainly
no surprise but this request just came from the Clerk’s Office. Thanks again for your time and
attention and 1 will look forward to speaking with you soon. All my best to you and your family (and
of course your business) throughout 2007 and beyond.

Cheers,
Brian

P R N



